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Comments: | oppose the Rangeland Management Directives instituted by the Trump administration. We should
be reducing the amount of grazing on public lands, not increasing grazing areas, especially in wilderness lands.
Wilderness should not have farm animals, which will endanger native species by reducing their territory and
increasing the possibility of being shot.

These Directives have the potential to adversely affect millions of acres of wilderness, are bad for the health of
our planet, and are counter to the 30x30 concept of land and sea conservation.

Please cancel these Directives for the health of all living species on planet Earth.



